## **Debra Thompson**

From: Long, Chandler J (DNR) <chandler.long@alaska.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2023 12:48 PM

To: Icabrera@peteersburgak.gov; Stephen Giesbrecht
Cc: Debra Thompson; Orange-Posma, Amy S (DNR)

Subject:South Mitkof Subdivision - State of Alaska Response to Petersburg Borough AssemblyAttachments:PetersburgBoroughAssemblyLetter\_9-18-2023.PDF; PetersburgBoroughLetter\_S.Mitkof\_

10-9-2023.pdf

## Good afternoon,

The Trust Land Office and State of Alaska are coordinating on responding to the attached two letters regarding the South Mitkof Subdivision. In addition to providing a written response, myself and State of Alaska platting officer Amy Orange-Posma request a workshop with the Petersburg Borough Assembly and Petersburg Borough Department of Community Development staff to discuss platting, planning, and working together in the best interest of Petersburg.

Would December 18<sup>th</sup>, prior to the Borough Assembly meeting, be a suitable time to meet and discuss? We understand the challenge of coordinating a meeting during the holiday season. Amy and I are unavailable the next two weeks and looking to find a date that works for all schedules after that.

I look forward to hearing your thoughts.

Take Care,



Chandler Long
Senior Project Manager
Trust Land Office

Phone: 907-269-8421 907-225-6619

Email: chandler.long@alaska.gov

1900 First Avenue, Suite 313 Ketchikan, AK 99901

https://alaskamentalhealthtrust.org/